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Wade Owen

I applaud and support the efforts of the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality to develop
new rules under Wyoming Air Quality Standards and Regulations in order to reduce harmful
methane emissions from gas and oil operations performed by the energy industry. These efforts will
help mitigate the growing effects of climate change and result in better health for everyone. Thank
you for your time and your consideration of this comment.



